The **Mayor's Task Force** meets to discuss and recommend to town staff different ways to address environmental issues in the community. This ranges from the resumption of recycling services, to litter pickup days, to cleaning highway interchanges, and deliberating over flooding mitigation.

Meetings take place at 5:15 PM on the second Thursday monthly at the Council Chambers. Public Information Officer Tyler Newman is the staff liaison to this board.

Members

Chair David Herlong April Lane Member Susan Inglis Member Steve Karl Member Alta LeCompte Member Karen Mastin Member Larry McLaughlin Member Tom Brennan Member Mary Ellen Hill Member **Vacancy** Member

Liaison

Tyler Newman Public Information Officer View PDF